Corplex

Friday, 26 May 17

Attention: Adam Sampson
Camden Council

37 John Street,

Camden, NSW 2570

Dear Adam,

RE: Development Application Number DA/2015/1122/1
42A Bluett Drive, Smeaton Grange

Lot 4331, DP 1194022

Corplex Pty Ltd wishes to notify council of its decision to withdraw its current development application the subject of
DA/2015/1122/1 relating to the property stated above.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Darren Paziotis
Executive Manager
Corplex Pty Ltd
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